
 

 

 

September 11th, 2020  

 

 

PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although the Calcasieu Parish mandatory evacuation order has been lifted, there is still a 

strain on essential services in Sulphur. We want residents who have not yet returned to be 

aware that we cannot guarantee that our services, such as water and wastewater, are 

completely stable. All our city buildings are still operating on generator power and will 

not be stable until permanent power has been restored to all of our buildings that service 

the city. Your health, safety, and quality of life in our city is our top priority and we want 

residents to be aware of the conditions we are still facing when making the decision of 

when to return home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


